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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

COVID-19 Medical questions 
being answered 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Enniskó:wa/March 2020) The Kahnawà:ke 
COVID-19 Task Force is advising community members that Question 
and Answer options are now available for anyone seeking medical 
information about the virus. 
 
The messaging functionality for the Kahnawake911 Facebook page 
has now been enabled. Additionally, the email address 
questions@mck.ca has been activated for those without access to 
social media. 
 
Please note that ONLY medical questions will be answered. Once your 
medical question is submitted, please allow some time for medical 
experts to review and provide a response.   
 
Dr. Annick Gauthier of the Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre will be live 
on Facebook tomorrow (Friday) to answer the first questions. 
 
Please note that this is not a health assessment. Persons with 
symptoms are urged to call 811 immediately for more information. 
 
Please check Kahnawake911 for any updates. 
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The Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Pandemic Task Force consists of 
designated health and safety representatives from Kahnawà:ke’s 
service organizations 
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